
It has been an honour to serve as a VP alongside Adrian and Gerry and I am happy 
to restand for another year. 
 
After serving on many committees at all levels during my more active Plus years I 
am pleased to take on a more informal role and still have an eye on what is going on. 
 
I know I speak for Gerry and Adrian as well here but do know that you can come to 
us for advice whether Plus related or personal, at any time. 
 
Ian Crawshaw VP 
 


